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How does CDO’s  
American Sign Language Program  

Dual Enrollment Work? 

 

American Sign Language Year 1 & 2 

American Sign Language as of 2019-2020 is the second program connected with a Dual Enrollment through 

the University of Arizona. Canyon Del Oro’s American Sign Language students are given an opportunity to not 

only fulfill a high school credit for Modern Languages, but to also receive an opportunity to gain college 

credit. Both credits are being earned at the same time. This opportunity is provided to ASL Level 1 & 2 

students.  

 

How does CDO’s ASL Dual Enrollment Program work at the High School Level? 

Students must pass both level classes with a D or higher. Once both semesters of the year are completed the 

University of Arizona will receive students’ letter grades. Credit and grade will be shown on students’ 

transcript. One year of American Sign Language at the high school level is equivalent to one semester at the 

University level. Once a student finishes their Modern Language requirement in American Sign Language, 

they have also completed one full year of a language credit at the high school level. Students are required 

(depending on major) to take at least two years of a language in college. Students who receive the Dual 

Credit in high school will then be placed into a higher level of American Sign Language once in College.  

For more information and/or payment related questions please contact the teacher of our American Sign 

Language Program at Canyon del Oro. 

Mrs. Adrianna Marcsisak admarcsisak@amphi.com -   520-696-5610 


